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19/10/2022  20:09:172022/4364/T OBJ Sue Wyatt I object to the felling of these trees in a leafy conservation area.  I own flat 5, 30 Redington Rd which overlooks 

this garden and believe that cutting down the trees in the garden of 28 Redington Road is detrimental to the 

area as a whole, additionally, long-standing bird life in the trees should be investigated
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